20™ November 2014
By Registered Post

Planning Development Management
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall, Judd Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Architecture Ltd

Dear SirfMadam,

RE: 22 Ferncroft Avenue, new Householder Application - Proposed new dormer
window to upper floor.

We herby apply for householder planning permission for the above development. Please find
enclosed

the original and 3 copies of the following reports in support of our application:

1 = This covering letter.

2 — Completed Householder Planning Application Form.

3 — Design & Access Statement.

4 - Copies of the following drawings:

174D_S_01 Site Location Plan

174D_S_02 Existing Site Plan

174D_S _03 Proposed Site Plan

174D_EX_RF Existing Roof Plan

174D_EX_03 Existing Third Floor Plan
174D_EE_01 Existing Front & Rear Elevations
174D_EE_02 Existing North West Side Elevation
174D_EE_03 Existing South East Side Elevation
174D_ES_01 Existing Section

174D_GA_RF Proposed Roof Plan

174D_GA_03 Proposed Third Floor Plan
174D_GE_01 Propcsed Front & Rear Elevations
174D_GE_02 Proposed North West Side Elevation
174D_GE_03 Proposed South East Side Elevation
174D_GS_01 Proposed Section

5 — A cheque in the sum of £172 to cover the fee for discharging a planning condition for a

Householder.

If you require any further information or you would like to discuss this application in more detail
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Jonothan Livermore
21s Architecture Ltd.



